
Dear Mr. Kemp	
  
 	
  
Dacorum CIL Draft Charging Schedule  - Consultation 
on  Modifications	
  
 	
  
Modification Ref: MOD 2	
  
 	
  
I am writing to confirm Sport England’s support for this 
proposed modification to the Regulation 123 list as this 
clarifies that Outdoor Sports Pitches forms part of Green 
Infrastructure and Open Space and is a type of 
infrastructure that will be secured through CIL.  This 
responds positively to representations made by Sport 
England on the consultation on the draft charging 
schedule earlier in 2014.	
  
 	
  
I can confirm that Sport England does not wish to be 
heard by the examiner  in relation to the comments made 
on this modification or our representations made on the 
draft charging schedule earlier in 2014.	
  
 	
  
Let me know if you have any queries.	
  
 	
  
Regards	
  
 	
  
Roy Warren Planning Manager	
  
T:	
  020 7273 1831 M:	
  07769 741 137 F:	
  01234 359 046	
   E:	
  
Roy.Warren@sportengland.org	
  
Sport England, SportPark, 3 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 3QF	
  
Sport England's London office has moved to 1st 
Floor, 21 Bloomsbury Street, London, WC1B 3HF	
  

	
  


